
 

 

BRITTANY KEHR PROMOTED TO ASSISTANT VICE PRESIDENT OF CONSUMER SALES  

December 30, 2020 – Brittany Kehr has been promoted to Assistant Vice President 

of Consumer Sales, David Dekker, Senior Vice President of Consumer Services, 

announced recently. She will continue overseeing Interra’s virtual branch while also 

taking on the responsibilities of incorporating new innovative digital strategy 

platforms.  

Kehr has been a part of the Interra team since 2009. She has held a variety of 

different roles at the credit union and has received several promotions during her 

tenure with Interra. Previously, she held the duel position of Virtual Branch & 

Contact Center Manager. Kehr looks forward to tackling this new challenge as 

Assistant Vice President. “At Interra, we strive to provide exceptional service at 

every level to our members,” Kehr stated. “To provide exceptional service, you have to 

continually look at efficient ways to better serve members,” she added. “Staying member-focused and putting their 

needs at the forefront really allows us to continually grow in the way we provide services both in-person and 

virtually,” said Kehr.  

Originally from Bristol, Indiana, Kehr is a Northridge High School graduate. She currently resides in Goshen, Indiana 

with her husband, Evan, and their daughter.   

Interra, headquartered in Goshen, was charted in 1932 and has assets of $1.2 billion. The credit union’s field of 

membership spans 18 counties in northern Indiana, with more than 300 full and part-time employees serving nearly 

85,000 members. Interra currently operates 15 offices in Elkhart, Kosciusko, LaGrange, Marshall and Noble counties 

in Indiana and via a suite of robust electronic services at interracu.com.  
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For more information, contact Meegan D. Siegwarth, Vice President of Marketing 
meegans@interracu.com or 574-534-2506 ext. 7159 
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